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Dear George,

As we discussed today, Mr. George King has been designated by the Texas
Department of Health as the contact point for geology / hydrology matters in
connection with the Anaconda Copper Company request for waiver of land transfer
requirements under UMTRCA-78. His address and telephone are:

Mr. George L. King, Jr.
Division of Solid Waste
Texas Department of Health
1100 West 49th Street
Austin, Texas 78756
512-458-7271

It is our understanding that he may reach you at the address above or by
telephone at 301-427-4103 (FTS 427-4103) and the USNRC's consultant on this
project, Dr. Roy Williams, at:

t
Roy Williams, Ph.D.*

P. O. Box 48<

Viola, Idaho 83872

| 208-875-0147

Please let us know if either of these is incorrect.

We would request that the USNRC and its consultant carbon copy both the
Radiation Control Branch and Mr. King on all correspondence in regard to
Anaconda's request.

Sincerely,
,

D. B ey, P.E., ministrator cc: Dr. Roy Williams
Radiation Contro1 % nch George L. King, Jr.
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